
Sir: 

I am appalled that a ridiculous bill like this is even being considered in the State of 

Oregon.  This will NOT reduce firearm crime and is the first step to registration 

and confiscation.  I will never vote for anyone voting for this legislation. 

Respectively yours, 

 

Patrick G. Tierney 

2805 E. 18
th
 Street 

The Dalles, Oregon 

97058 

 

Democrat 
 


